Colorado Family Church: Mark Vogenthaler's Seonghwa Mon. 8/14 and Fundraiser

Michael and Adonia Hentrich
August 8, 2023

Dear family,

Thank you for your prayers and support for the Vogenthaler family during
this difficult time. They feel it and sincerely appreciate it.

| wanted to let you know that we have arranged for Mark's Seonghwa
Ceremony to be held at the church on Monday, August 14, at 1pm. After
the Seonghwa will be the Won Jeon burial ceremony at the Foothills
Gardens of Memory site in Longmont, where many of our other church
family are laid to rest. We hope that you are able to attend.

In addition, the Vogenthalers are asking for help to make the burial costs
possible. Mark's main wish was that he be buried with the people he loved
and knew in life. However, he had no life insurance and the family does
not have the financial means to make this possible. Still, they want to
make his wish a reality. They have put together a GoFundMe to raise
money for the plot and burial costs. Please give if you can.

Sincerely,
Pastors Mike & Adonia














